
The Catholic Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle 
invites you to the launch of the 2024 Project 
Compassion appeal themed  

“For All Future Generations”.

mn.catholic.org.au

Date	 Shrove Tuesday  
13 February 2024

Time	 10:30am start

Location	 Sacred Heart Cathedral 
841 Hunter Street, 
Newcastle West. 

At the conclusion of the Liturgy, pancakes will 
be served at the Southern Cross Hall.

RSVP by Thursday 8 February 2024  
Scan the QR Code or visit PC2024.eventbrite.com.au  
Enquiries: kate.crncevic@mn.catholic.org.au P: 4979 1329

Donations to Project Compassion allows Caritas Australia, the Catholic Agency for International Aid and Development, 
to work with local communities around the world to alleviate poverty, hunger, oppression and injustice.

The season of Lent begins with Ash 
Wednesday, marking the beginning 
of the annual Caritas Australia's 
Project Compassion Appeal.

http://PC2024.eventbrite.com.au

